The following must appear on the Homepage:


Safeguarding
We are committed to Safeguarding Children, Young People, and Vulnerable Adults. The PCC (Church Council) has adopted the Church of England’s policies and best practice on safeguarding, which can be found on the on the Church of England website: 
http://www.churchofengland.org/safeguarding/safer-church
​
Our Parish Safeguarding Officer is Alan Kreeger, who may be contacted via the church.

